

Center for Hellenic Studies in Greece Harvard University Nafplio, February 4, 2020

To: Mr. Nikos Zitis,

Ziti Publications

Cc.: Ms. Anna Panagopoulou,

Ziti Publications

Dear Mr. Zitis,

I would like to thank you on behalf of Harvard University's Center for Hellenic Studies in Greece for hosting the program "Journey in Greece for Students & Alumni: Writing History from Nafplio to Thessaloniki," which was organized by the Harvard Alumni Association in collaboration with the Harvard Center for Hellenic Studies in Greece, and which visited the printing facilities of Ziti Publications on Friday, January 17, 2020. You showed us wonderful hospitality during our visit. Also, we particularly thank Ms. Anna Panagopoulou, as well as the rest of your wonderful team, for the vivid and the very informative presentation of your beautiful facilities.

Sincerely,

Keith DeStone

Research Associate in Instructional Design and Comparative Study of Ancient Texts, Harvard University & Member of the Board of Directors of Harvard University's Center for Hellenic Studies in Greece